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SR 5/ US1 DRAINAGE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT IN PALM BEACH GARDENS 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING SCHEDULED 
 

PALM BEACH GARDENS – There will be a public meeting scheduled for the S.R. 5/ U.S. 1 drainage 

improvement project in Palm Beach Gardens on Wednesday, December 17, Florida Department of 

Transportation (FDOT) Officials report. 

 

The public meeting is being held to inform the local community in the Palm Beach Gardens and northern Palm 

Beach County area about the upcoming drainage improvement project. Representatives from FDOT and TBE 

Group will be available to answer questions about the upcoming construction on S.R. 5/U.S. 1 at the 

intersection of S.R. A1A/ PGA Boulevard. This informal meeting will be held at the project field office at 

11641 Kew Gardens Avenue, Suite 101, Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410, 8 a.m. until 5 p.m.   

 

This 0.18 mile drainage improvement project will begin on January 5, 2009.   This project includes installing 

new storm water drainage outside the roadway, repaving, utility work and the installation of french drainage.  

There will be several lane closures and traffic shift throughout the project.  

 

For information on FDOT construction projects in Palm Beach County, please refer to 

www.pbfdot.com/95Expansion.   For around-the-clock, real-time traffic information within the tri-county area 

(Palm Beach, Broward and Miami-Dade Counties), travelers should call 511. Information is also available on-

line at www.511southflorida.com. These free services are provided by FDOT and the SunGuide™ Partners.   
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